
From: Steven Zecchin   
Sent: June 17, 2025 6:51 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Support for the Elfrida Urban Boundary Expansion 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear Mayor and Members of Hamilton City Council, 
 
My name is Steven Zecchin, and I am the Profit Centre Manager at Emco Hamilton, a plumbing and 
heating wholesaler that has proudly served the Hamilton community for over 30 years. We currently 
employ 22 team members—most of whom live right here in Hamilton. 
 
I am writing today to express our strong support for the Elfrida urban boundary expansion. As a locally 
based supplier that works closely with residential, commercial, and institutional construction projects, 
the continued growth of our city is critical to our long-term viability. Housing developments like Elfrida 
are not just construction opportunities—they are lifelines for small and medium-sized businesses like 
ours. 
 
Projects of this scale provide steady, reliable work that supports local jobs, drives economic activity, and 
sustains Hamilton families. Without future development, we risk stagnation—not just in construction, 
but in all the sectors that rely on it, including the many trades, suppliers, and service providers who call 
Hamilton home. 
 
We are committed to growing with this city, hiring locally, and reinvesting in our community. The Elfrida 
expansion represents an important step forward for Hamilton, and we urge Council to support it. 
Thank you for your time, consideration, and leadership on this important issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steven Zecchin B.Eng 

 
Emco Hamilton 
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